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Thank you for attending this annual regional meeting to discuss the 
Virginia Outdoors Plan (VOP) 

 
September 30, 2016 

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
Virginia Horse Center 

Appomattox Mezzanine in the Anderson Coliseum  
487 Maury River Road, Lexington, VA 24450‐3374 

Phone: 540-464-2950  
 
 

Agenda 
Central Shenandoah Planning District staff welcome  

Video introducing DCR  

Welcome & meeting purpose  

2016 VOP video  

Planning region report  

Regional VOP featured projects  

Regional input and resources on VOP topics  

 Economics and tourism 
 Health, play and youth outdoors 
 Scenic resource recognition and dark skies initiative 
 Government ownership of recreation lands 
 Biodiversity and land conservation 
 Identify outdoor recreation carrying capacity conflicts in the region 

Other outdoor recreation topics for the region  

 VOP Mapper updates 
 GIS updates 

Next steps  
For VOP follow-up, please contact: 

Janit Llewellyn Allen 
Janit.Llewellyn@dcr.virginia.gov 

804.786.0887 

mailto:Janit.Llewellyn@dcr.virginia.gov

